
















Dear Parents/Guardians,

 Your child has recently been exposed to head lice. Head lice is spread from 
head-to-head contact, sharing personal items such as brushes and combs, hats, 
bedding and clothing. We ask that you check your child for head lice daily over 
the next two weeks to help us limit the spread. Here are some things to look for: 
        

º Adult lice are small, brown colored insects. 
º Eggs (nits) are gray or white, attach themselves to the hair shaft directly. 
º Head lice do not jump, or fly, they move quickly along the base of the scalp.
º Symptoms include itching of the head and neck
         
             
 If you discover your child has head lice please contact the school directly 
and begin treatment. Please keep your child home from school during the treat-
ment.  Treating head lice can be done with over-the-counter treatments at 
home. Your child may return to school after treatment and no live lice, or nits 
are present.

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter.       
 

With Best Regards,
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